
SEPTEMBER 2023 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our September Newsletter 
 

Welcome back for another school year! 

 
Our September newsletter includes lots of FREE family day out opportunities, training, and events as well as infor-

mation to support the health and wellbeing of all the family.  
 

PLEASE SHARE WITH YOUR NETWORKS. 
 

We are here to support local families and everyone supporting families through training, special events, Early Help 
Assessments, and direct support all year round.  



June News Include: 

 

- Your Selly Oak Families Offer - 
- Support Service Information - 

- Other News, Updates & Information -  

Early Help supports children, young people and families before they go into crisis. We use the Right Help 

Right Time model to ensure families are getting the right support for their needs. Keep an eye out in our 

next newsletter about Introduction to Early Help training, available for free across the locality for part-

ners supports children, young people and families. 

  

To access support we ask that you complete a Family Connect Form. If you have any questions please 

call on 07483 090434 or email SellyOak.Families@greensquareaccord.co.uk. We are closed over the 

weekend. If you need urgent safeguarding support contact CASS on 0121 303 1888 or 0121 675 4806. 

For other support see details below of support available across Selly Oak.  

We are here to support local families and everyone supporting families through training, special events, 
Early Help Assessments and direct support all year round. 

 
Read on to see what's going on! 

 
- Your Selly Oak Families Team -  

We provide free and confidential Early Help for children, young people and families across the Selly 
Oak locality. This includes Billesley, Bournbrook, Selly Park, Bournville, Cotteridge, Brandwood, Kings 
Heath, Druids Heath, Monyhull, Highters Heath, Kings Norton North, Stirchley, Weoley & Selly Oak. 
Early Help connect families to your organisation or setting to ensure they get the right help close to 

home.   

https://lscpbirmingham.org.uk/images/BSCP/Professionals/RHRT_December_2021/Right_Help_Right_Time_Guidance_Dec_2021_002.pdf
https://www.lscpbirmingham.org.uk/index.php/delivering-effective-support#:~:text=Right%20Help%2C%20Right%20Time.%20On%20the%2014th%20February,need%E2%80%99%20as%20these%20have%20been%20strengthened%20and%20
https://www.lscpbirmingham.org.uk/index.php/delivering-effective-support#:~:text=Right%20Help%2C%20Right%20Time.%20On%20the%2014th%20February,need%E2%80%99%20as%20these%20have%20been%20strengthened%20and%20
https://phoenix.ecdesk.org/forms/public/eyJpdiI6Im9iTzJvcXpaSTNQVHV5dHpuM0N1UUE9PSIsInZhbHVlIjoiUHU0SWQ1ZDZ4L0xjQ1JpRzNJYTZnS1d5MUx0NXpDOXhCMXhhd0tLYlhiOXVyanZ5QXhRdy82Y3M0UUtBODJzOSIsIm1hYyI6ImQwMGQyMGFkYjNmNjYxMWE4ZWI2ZGI3NDM3MGFhNTI2NTRiMDc1NGVmMDlmNTFlY2U
mailto:SellyOak.Families@greensquareaccord.co.uk
https://www.birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk/contact
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources


Your Selly Oak Families Offer  

Family Connect Form 

The Early Help service is free, confidential and based on consent. 

  

If you are supporting children, young people and/ or families who need help, to help connect families to 

various kinds of support available locally, please complete a Family Connect Form.  

Route2Wellbeing 
Route2Wellbeing provides professionals and families with an exten-
sive list of organisations and services available for children, young 
people and families across Birmingham.   
 
Selly Oak Early Help can add relevant organisations to this online 
directory of support, so please let us know if your details are out 
of date or if you'd like to be added! 

https://phoenix.ecdesk.org/forms/public/eyJpdiI6Im9iTzJvcXpaSTNQVHV5dHpuM0N1UUE9PSIsInZhbHVlIjoiUHU0SWQ1ZDZ4L0xjQ1JpRzNJYTZnS1d5MUx0NXpDOXhCMXhhd0tLYlhiOXVyanZ5QXhRdy82Y3M0UUtBODJzOSIsIm1hYyI6ImQwMGQyMGFkYjNmNjYxMWE4ZWI2ZGI3NDM3MGFhNTI2NTRiMDc1NGVmMDlmNTFlY2U
https://route2wellbeing.info/


Support Service information 

Community Events & Support 

Click here to access information! 

https://mcusercontent.com/c8df77c826607b5bdae1e765d/files/bd7d1c0c-c87c-d0d7-61aa-94761cbf13c6/bbc_helpinbrum_tenant_brochure_a5_v5_reduced_v1.pdf


Community Events & Support 
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Community Events & Support 

 

Birmingham City Council are working with the local community and a partnership of voluntary 
and community sector organisations to expand a network of warm spaces. 

 
These spaces will be available for people to use and visit during the winter period and beyond. 

There are several existing Warm Welcome Spaces within local communities across the city.  
 

Warm Welcome Spaces are: 
• inclusive and non-judgmental 

• heated and free to access 
• spaces to access information on further support, available guidance, free internet access,  

computers and charging points 
• opportunities to participate in activities and learn new things 

• a friendly environment to connect with others within the community 
 

To find out more about your local Warm Spaces, please click here.  

Disability & SEND Advice & Support 

Check out Birmingham’s refreshed SEND Local Offer website.  It is the place to go to find information, 
support and services for children and young people with additional needs aged 0 25 

years: www.localofferbirmingham.co.uk 
  

• There is a new searchable directory 

• SEND systems and processes are explained 
• Specialist support services for children and young people with additional needs 

• Information on leisure and things to do 
• Advice on education, health, wellness and finance 

• SEND Travel and Transport information and how to apply 

• Information on childcare and Early Years education 
• Information on Post 16 options and Preparation for Adulthood 

  
Here is a video that explains the SEND Local Offer! https://youtu.be/eG6co9SAhK0  

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/directory/73/warm_welcome_spaces_in_birmingham
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.localofferbirmingham.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Challgreen.families%40greensquareaccord.co.uk%7Ce27ed98f17f742dc867408daf8a84432%7Cd7e87084d7b947bca63b8356a479d689%7C0%7C0%7C638095698942548185%7
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FeG6co9SAhK0&data=05%7C01%7Challgreen.families%40greensquareaccord.co.uk%7Ce27ed98f17f742dc867408daf8a84432%7Cd7e87084d7b947bca63b8356a479d689%7C0%7C0%7C638095698942704357%7CUnknown%7
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Disability & SEND Advice & Support 

It is now possible to contact individual SENAR case officers by phone! 
  

Feedback - We need to be able to talk directly to the individual who is dealing with our 
child or young person’s case 

 
Outcome - You will be able to telephone your child or young person’s Birmingham City 
Council SENAR case worker directly.  Feedback from parents and carers has been very 

clear; being able to talk to someone who knows and understands their case, their 
child/young person and their situation is a top priority.  

 
The contact information for SENAR team is now available on the Local Offer here. 

Additional resource has been allocated to our Parent Link service and officers can be 
reached between 9am and 5pm on 0121 303 8461.   

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.localofferbirmingham.co.uk%2Fsend-support-and-information%2Fadvice-and-support%2F&data=05%7C01%7Challgreen.families%40greensquareaccord.co.uk%7C57552a6b38bd46c5eaf808daf22becfe%7Cd7e87084d7


Disability & SEND Advice & Support 

Dear Birmingham Parents and Carers, 
  

See link below to the Birmingham SEND Parents and Carers Survey 2023. 
  

BirminghamSendSurvey2023 
  

This survey seeks parents and carers views about their experiences of SEND services for 
their child/children. It follows on from a similar survey that was carried out last year and 

now aims to measure any improvements made. 
 

This survey has been co-produced with the Birmingham Parent and Carer Forum (BPCF).  
  

We would love to hear your current views on SEND services provided by Birmingham City 
Council (Education), Birmingham Children's Trust (Social Care) and Health (NHS) in Bir-

mingham, alongside the Birmingham Parent Carer Forum. 
 

All parent and carer survey responses will be automatically entered into a prize draw 
with a chance to win one of four £25 shopping vouchers. The survey will officially close 
on Friday 26th May at 11.59pm and the names will be drawn at random on Wednesday 

31st May 2023. 
  

Please contact us on SendSurvey@Birmingham.gov.uk if you need any assistance to com-
plete the survey. 

  
Thank you, 

  
SEND Improvement Team 

  
SEND Local Offer website - www.localofferbirmingham.co.uk 

Support, information, and advice for SEND all in one place  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FxCALKXhinP&data=05%7C01%7CAmbreen.Din%40greensquareaccord.co.uk%7C7b4f6ca9dd55425c606a08db4afcd0f9%7Cd7e87084d7b947bca63b8356a479d689%7C0%7C0%7C638186221922260491%7CUnkno
mailto:SendSurvey@Birmingham.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.localofferbirmingham.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAmbreen.Din%40greensquareaccord.co.uk%7C7b4f6ca9dd55425c606a08db4afcd0f9%7Cd7e87084d7b947bca63b8356a479d689%7C0%7C0%7C638186221922260491%7CUnknow
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Pregnancy, Antenatal & Parenting 

The way families retrieve Healthy Start vouchers has changed. The NHS 
no longer send paper vouchers. To get help to buy food and milk you need to 

apply for a Healthy Start card.  

If you’re eligible, you’ll be sent a Healthy Start card with money on it that you 
can use in some UK shops. We’ll add your benefit onto this card every 4 

weeks. 

You can use your card to buy: 

• plain liquid cow’s milk 
• fresh, frozen, and tinned fruit and vegetables 

• fresh, dried, and tinned pulses 
• infant formula milk based on cow’s milk 

You can also use your card to collect: 

• Healthy Start vitamins – these support you during pregnancy and       
breastfeeding 

• vitamin drops for babies and young children – these are suitable from birth 
to 4 years old. 

 

You can find out more here!  

https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/how-to-apply/


Pregnancy, Antenatal & Parenting 



Health & Wellbeing 



Health & Wellbeing 

For more information please click here.  

https://mcusercontent.com/c8df77c826607b5bdae1e765d/files/6de1a524-b88e-52ae-a0d6-eb5d22b5d1ad/CSHWs_Service_Leaflet_2023.pdf


Health & Wellbeing 

Kooth  
 

Kooth is an online counselling support service for children aged 
11-18. 

 
Qualified counsellors are available 365 days a year- no waiting 

lists! 
 

Weekdays 12:00-22:00 
Weekends 18:00-22:00 

 
CLICK HERE TO FIND OUT MORE  

https://www.kooth.com/


Health & Wellbeing 



Domestic / Sexual Abuse Advice & Support 

Health & Wellbeing 



Domestic / Sexual Abuse Advice & Support 

 



Household Support & Advice 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CLICK HERE! 

https://mcusercontent.com/c8df77c826607b5bdae1e765d/files/d947aae2-f208-924a-ddd1-3bc2f8c0ca45/EARLY_HELP_HOUSING_ADVICE_VERSION_MAY_2023.pdf


Jobs, Skills & Employability 



Other News, Updates & Information 

Birmingham City Council are keen to hear 
from members of the public regarding how 
you are coping with the Cost of Living (COL) 
crisis. We want to know if the support you 
have received has met your needs or if you 
think there is something we can do better.  

Give us your views 

Online Survey 

 

We would love to hear from you! 

We love collaborating on our events, both online & face-to-face, 

so get in touch if you have an area of interest: 

SellyOak.Families@greensquareaccord.co.uk 

Want to be featured in our next newsletter? 

Contact Amber at SellyOak.Families@greensquareaccord.co.uk 

The Selly Oak Families and Early Help Team is managed by GreenSquareAccord on behalf of Birmingham Children's Partnership. 

Our focus is to ensure children, young people and families get the support they need. We work closely with education, health, 

community/voluntary organisations and charities, both locally and across the city. Our locality covers Billesley, Bournbrook, Selly 

Park, Bournville, Cotteridge, Brandwood, Kings Heath, Druids Heath, Monyhull, Highters Heath, Kings Norton North, Stirchley, 

Weoley & Selly Oak. 

 

Copyright © *2022* *Selly Oak Families/GreenSquareAccord*, All rights reserved.  

https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/colp/consultation/intro/
mailto:hallgreen.families@greensquareaccord.co.uk

